
The Miró Quartet, one of America's highest-profile chamber groups enjoys its place at the top of the 
international chamber music scene garnering praise from audiences and critics alike. The 2014-2015 season 
will bring the Miró Quartet back to Washington’s Kennedy Center, in addition to performances in Seattle, 
Houston, Los Angeles, Detroit, as well as a complete Beethoven Quartet Cycle in Buffalo, New York and 
Tokyo, Japan to name a few. A favorite of summer music festivals, the Quartet has appeared frequently at 
the Orcas Island Chamber Music Festival, Santa Fe Chamber Music Festival, Music@Menlo and Chamber 
Music Northwest. Formed in 1995, the Miró Quartet took first prizes at several national and international 
competitions including the Banff International String Quartet Competition and the Naumburg Chamber 
Music Competition. In 2005, the Miró Quartet became the first ensemble ever to be awarded the coveted 
Avery Fisher Career Grant. Deeply committed to music education, the Miró Quartet is currently the Faculty 
String Quartet-in-Residence at the Sarah and Ernest Butler School of Music at the University of Texas at 
Austin. 
 
For more information, please visit www.miroquartet.com  
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